TRANSLATION SERVICE
is available in more than 200 languages,
by calling 253.581.8000.

Llame al 253.581.8000. Habra un
representante y servicio de traduccion
en espafiol disponible para atenderle.

3aKasaTb yCyrmnpeactaBuTens c
nepeBOAOM Ha PYCCKU A3bIK MOXKHO
no tenedoHy 253-581-8000.

Xin goi 253-581-8000 dé noi chuyén
v&i Nhan Vién Dai Dién Ban Phuc
Vu Khach Hang la ngwoi sé cung
cép dich vu théng dich Viét Ngi.

Tawagan ang 253-581-8000 upang
makipag-usap sa Representatibo ng
Pangserbisyong Kustomer na
magbibigay ng serbiyong pagsasalin
ng wika sa Tagalog.

3ol MY MRS A= Adda
=313k A 2 253-581-8000 &= A

mugmndsummnihunipmanier (agthy -
UM UegINn bEM-EE9-G000

Rufen Sie 253.581.8000. Ein Mitarbeiter wird
zur Verfiigung sein, um Sie mit Ubersetzungen
in Deutsch zu unterstiitzen.

PERCES

TRANSM
piercetransit.org * 253.581.8000

Rider @ Alert

Public Hearing

JUNE 12, 2017 - 4PM

Notice is hereby given that a public
hearing will be held as part of the
Pierce Transit Board of Commissioners
meeting on June 12, 2017. The
meeting begins at 4:00 pm and will
be held in the Rainier Conference
Room of the Pierce Transit Training
Center at 3720 96th Street SW,
Lakewood, Washington.

The purpose of the hearing
is to allow public comment
on a proposed increase to
the SHUTTLE fare.
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PIERCE TRANSIT NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
PROPOSED FARE CHANGE EFFECTIVE SEPTEMBER 1, 2017.

The purpose of the hearing is to allow public comment on a proposed
increase to the SHUTTLE fare. The Pierce Transit Board of Commissioners
will consider final adoption of any fare proposal at its July 10, 2017 regular
Board meeting. The new fare, if adopted, would be implemented September 1, 2017.

Proposed fare change is as follows: Current Proposed
SHUTTLE Cash Fare $1.25 $1.75
SHUTTLE One-Ride Tickets* $1.25 $1.75
SHUTTLE Monthly Pass $45 $63

*Certified Human Service Agencies may purchase tickets. Tickets are not available to the general public.

All other fares would remain the same.

If you are unable to attend the public hearing, you may call Customer Service at 253-581-8000,
option 1, to register your comments with a Customer Service Representative. You may also send written
comments to be received by June 9, 2017. Please address your comments to:

ATTN: Rob Andresen-Tenace, SHUTTLE Program
Pierce Transit

PO. Box 99070

Lakewood, WA 98496-0070

Or you may email your comments to ptcustomer@piercetransit.org
Registered SHUTTLE Customers may obtain specialized transportation to and from the hearing by calling

SHUTTLE at 253-581-8000, option 1, then option 2, from one to five days in advance of the hearing. An
interpreter for the hearing impaired will be provided upon request with a minimum notice of five days.




